
GLACIOLOGICAL RESEARCH SUB-COMM I TTEE 

FIFTH ANNUAL RE·POR T 
/9 June H)6/ 

T!'IE G laciological Research Sub-Committee beg leave to report to the Committee of the 
British G laciological Society on the work of the Sub-Committee for the year ending 8 March 
196 1. 

At its m eeting on 8 March 1960, the Committee of the British G laciological Society 
e lected as members of the Sub- Committee for the year 1960-6 1 R. J. Adie, .J. W. Glen, ]. F . 
Nye , G. de Q. R obin , W. H. W a rd. W. V. Lewis , Chairman of Committee of the British 
G laciological Society was a utoma ti call y re-elected . 

WORK OF THE SUB- COMM ITTEE 

The Sub-Committee has met and has dealt with man y req uests for assistance by corre­
spondence. Dr. G len has a ttended a meeting of the Glaciological Pa nel of the Committee on 
Polar R esearch of the National Academy of Sciences of the U .S .A. as an invited guest in 
March 196 1, and other members of the Sub-Committee acted as a Suh-Committee to discuss 
proposals for British work on the G reenland Ice Sheet in con nection with the proposed 
International G laciological Expedition to Green la nd . For this purpose Mr. Ward attended a 
meeting with Danish Government representatives and the Interna tiona l G laciologica l 
Expedition to Green land in Copenhagen recen tl y. 

REQUESTS FOR ADVICE 

R eq uests for advice have been rece ived from 20 exped itions visiting glaciers in Europe, 
Arctic North America, South America and New Guinea, and technical notes a nd advice 
have been sen t to them as well as to others formulating research programmes. 

In addition severa l li braries have been sent technical notes in response to requests. 

REPORTS RECEIVED 

R eports have been recei ved from the following: 
Imperi a l College J an M ayen Expedition, 1959, interim report on glaciology, d eposited by 

P. Smith. 
R eport of the G lac iological Party of the Cambridge Colombian Exped ition 1959 to the Sierra 

Nevada d el Cocuy, deposited by R. Smyth. 
Expedition to Svartisen, Norway, 1960, depos ited hy W. H . T heakstone. 

GENERAL R EMARKS 

The Sub-Committee is a lways g lad to hear from those planning to do glaciological work, 
pa rti cula rly at an ea rl y stage when the programme is still Aexible . They are a lso very glad to 
have reports from exped itions, whether they have advised them or not, on glacio logical work 
that has been accomplished. They a lso wish to encourage a ll such expedi tions to send reports 
to a ll the World Da ta Cen tres II1 G laciology. 

.J . W. GLEN, Chairman 
R. j. ADIE 
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